28 February, 2002

Mr. Tahar Hadj-Sadok

Officer-in-Charge

UN Framework Convention on Climate Change
Martin-Luther-King Strasse 8

D-53175 Bonn

FEDERAL REPUBLIC OF GERMANY

Dear Mr. Hadj-Sadok

Attached is the United States' submission to the United Nations Framework
Convention on Climate Change (UNFCCC) in response to the SBSTA invitation
(FCCCI/SBSTA/2001/L 16) to provide updated information on available and potential
ways and means of limiting emissions of HFCs and PFCs. We will be pleased to provide
this document to your staff electronically.

We thank you for this opportunity to provide our comments and hope that they
will be useful. If you should have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact Mr.

Robert Scott of my staff. Mr. Scott can be reached by telephone at 202-647-4688 and by
fax at 202-647-0191 or viae-mail at scottrk2@state.gov.

Sincerely,

Daniel Reifsnyder
Director
Office of Global Change

Attachment: As stated.
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